
 

Hello 

 

Our next meeting is on Monday January 16. La Hacienda Rec 

Center. Doors open 5:15 pm. 

 

Entertainment by Amee and Henry. 

 

Please adhere to dress code… Dressy casual…no shorts, 

tshirts, athletic shoes, etc. 

Wear your name badge. See you there 

 

 

 

Check out our day trips at tables in front of the stage. See 

Tom there with questions 

 

 

 

BIG SHOUTOUT for Sylvia Springer the Volunteer who takes 

care of our computer needs and volunteers.  You are the 

 



 

best! 

 

 

Stay warm this weekend  

 

Mary Ann Bale President    

 

PS Cards and Games this Sunday, Jan 15 and by request 

Newmarket will be featured again!! Odell Rec at 1pm. 

  



  

 



  

 

 

 


